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Information Update for Families and Caregivers 

 

October 28, 2020 
 

 

Due to the concerning and increasing levels of Community spread of COVID-

19; coupled with significant morbidity and mortality prevalent in Winnipeg 

Personal Care Homes, Luther Home is suspending all Visitation within our 

Home, effective immediately.  

 

Although Luther Home has thus far remained free of an Outbreak, we are 

cognizant of the current numbers in Manitoba’s Personal Care Homes. Many 

of these Outbreaks are becoming closer in proximity to Luther Home, and we 

must act now to protect our beloved residents, whom have the greatest 

increased risk of severe outcomes if ill with COVID-19. A narrowing hospital 

and ICU capacity is also of serious concern. 

 

Luther Home PCH will continue offering increased Virtual Visits and 

Window Visits. To book a visit, please contact Eddie Marion-Gerula @ 

emarion-gerula@lutherhome.mb.ca, or 204-336-5380.  

 

Luther Home PCH will revisit the process of indoor Visitation when 

community spread is controlled. 

 

God Bless and Stay Safe, 

 

 

Keith Bytheway 

Chief Executive Officer   

 

  


